LEGAL NOTICE
INVITATION TO SUBMIT
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
CITY ENGINEER

Notice is hereby given that the Mayor and Board of Aldermen of the City of Ocean Springs, MS, will be accepting sealed proposals at City Hall, 1018 Porter Ave. until 10:00 a.m. on Feb. 8, 2019. 

A copy of the required proposal is available at City Hall.  Contact Shelly Ferguson at pgaston@oceansprings-ms.gov for further information.
The sealed RFP envelope must indicate the Proposer’s name, address, and marked “City Engineering Services.”
